
 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                           Siem Reap, Cambodia, 1st March 2017 

 

Good morning Benefactors & Friends! 

This newsletter opens with the first term of 2017, and it is dedicated to all those people who 
have visited us throughout this first term. 

THANK YOU for coming closer to us, for wanting to know our work closely, to give us your support, 
affection and even come with donations that help us fulfil with our 2017 annual budget. You 
support helps us to maintain the high levels in the qualities that we offer from our social programs 
to the children. 

 

 

 



 
 

*** THANK YOU to the GRACE Family, for coming - surrounded by Friends to share with us 
unforgettable days.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dick, checking the student’s computer skills. The computers were donated more than a year ago. 

 



 
 

The dinner barbecue for 60 children and staff, it was a fantastic meeting point, we all enjoyed 
sharing a beautiful afternoon and evening time,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHANDEEN in the picture, 

prepared with OEB 

a delicious barbecue. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

even more so if the notes that escaped between the fingers and the violin of TALLON, sounded in 
front of JAVI School and also in the visits that we made to our grannies of the Diamond Program.  
Children, youth, grandmothers, adults, all enraptured with TALLON magical notes!!!. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

... and there was still more ... ROGER came with his cowboy lasso and demonstrated his great 
ability as if we were in the purest atmosphere, children and not so children, once again were 
fascinated! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

On this occasion, and THANKS to GRACE Family for the generous donation, we put the blinds to 
cover the KITCHEN terraces, thus avoiding exposure to extreme heat and / or rain. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This precious gift in skill’s exhibitions of TALLON and ROGER in the communities where we collaborate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

*** THANK YOU to CARMEN, OSCAR and ALVARO for their great desire to know us and to live our 
work closely. Our first meeting, first visit; which we hope will eventuate into many more. We loved 
going to the market to make your generous donation effective, acquiring hygiene products and 
food ingredients. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taking this opportunity to invite all those who wish to come to visit us, and instead of coming 
charging from the other side of the world, make the purchase in Cambodia, in a local market, in our 
hands, the products we use In our day to day, adapting each list of the purchase to each budget. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

*** THANK YOU to the HIBBERTS Family, for visiting us for another year, to make your tours in 
Asia, stop in Cambodia and give us your company, and once again your generous donation and 
coming to the local market with us, buying food and Hygiene of our daily use. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

*** THANK YOU to MERITXELL and JORDI, for visiting us and bringing many illusions, desire to help 
and to know in the first line the programs that we develop. They had the opportunity to visit the 
grannies of the Diamond Program who they help in their monthly maintenance and the students 
whose scholarships they support annually. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

*** THANK YOU to MONICA and MARIE, for visiting us and for bringing so many doses of 
tenderness. We share a fantastic week of unforgettable moments, with feelings to blush, with 
great desires to know and cooperate. Collaborating in scholarships, making education the key that 
opens the present for a better tomorrow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They helped us to visit the families of the Diamond Program of other provinces. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

*** THANK YOU to the LOONTJENS Family for including us on your walk around the country. For 
more than two decades they have collaborated in educational and social development programs in 
Cambodia, and they are interested in our work and have contributed in various ways. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** THANK YOU to UTI and WOLFGANG, for sharing your last days in Cambodia with us. With their 
generous donation we have improved for the children with dishes, bowls, and glasses and so on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

And to conclude celebrating the Magic of Art, combining bamboo, tape, glue and paper ... that's how 
we build and participate in the GIANT PUPPET PARADE 2017! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

THANK YOU for trust, for devotion, for enthusiasm and above all, for LOVE. 

 

 

 BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS 

 

ANZ ROYAL BANK 

TOGETHER FOR CAMBODIA 

2087220 

ANZBKHPP 

 

 

 

www.togetherforcambodia.org 

lidiaginesta@gmail.com 

https://www.facebook.com/JuntosPorCamboya/ 
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